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December 17, 1934

James A, baker, TTT,
Chief of Stafs

The White llouse
“ashinoton, D.C. 20540

Jear r. baker,

. ask vou to publicly reject the Treasury Departrent's Tax
reform proposal as it relates to the petroleum industry.
while we do neced tax reform, pnronosals to repeal percentage
depletion and the exnensino of intansible drilling costs
would be counter nrocductive (primarily to independent
producers) in achievina enerav independence., T{f we want to
locate and develon o0il and ¢as reserves here in the United
States, we must continue to provide the necessary [inancial
incentives to do so.

Again, please reject the Treasury Departments tax pronosal
regarding oil and 2as depletion and the intangible drilling
cost deductions, I would like to hear {rom vou regardinag
this matter.

Very truly vours,

i as

ffarty iRis
12404 Acadia Court
Oklahona City, OK 73142



RICHARD Earl ATION COMPANY, INC.
SUITE 1160 - 101 PARK AVENUE
OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73102
(405) 236-0040

JAMES C. RICHARD
Prasident

November 18, 1984

The President
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20050

Dear Mr. President:

I respectfully urge your strong opposition to the Treasury
Department's tax proposal regarding oil and natural gas.

I have been a strong supporter of yours since 1964. 1In fact,
my wife wrote a campaign song for your possible future
presidential campaign back in 1964 when Mr. Goldwater was

the canadidate. I am an independent o0il and gas explorationist
and have worked in the industry for 27 years. I have never
seen a more devastating proposal in all this time.

I cannot understand how you or a Republican Administration
could support the proposals of Secretary Regan regarding

the o0il and gas industry. Further, I cannot understand how
a Republican Administration can have a Secretary of Treasury
that would make the statements regarding the o0il and gas
industry the way Mr. Regan did.

Again, I urge you to oppose the Treasury Department's proposal
regarding the o0il and natural gas industry.

Respectfully,
C:§me&A,Cf:2L~&¢}~§k
James C. Richard

JCR/dt

































December 13, 1934

James A, Baker, 1TI,
Chief of Staff

The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr, Baker,

I ask you to publicly reject the Treasury Department's Tax
reform proposal as it relates to the petroleum industry.
While we do need tax reform, proposals to repeal percentage
depletion and the expensing of intangible drillineg costs
would be counter productive (primarily to independent
producers) in achieving energv indenendence. 7f we want to
locate and develop 0il and gas reserves here in the United
States, we must continue to provide the necessary financial
incentives to do so.

Again, please reject the Treasury Departments tax proposal
regarding oil and gas depletion and the intangible drilling
cost deductions. [ would like to hear from you regarding
this matter.

Very truly vours,

3ill J. Wright

3036 Stoneybrook
ODklahoma City, OK 73120






